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January 2018
Dear Primary Teacher,
Leeds North West SSP Y5/6 Hi 5 Mixed Netball Competition
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I would like to invite your school to participate in the Leeds North West Hi Five Netball Competition 2018.  There is a choice of three dates and venues that your school can participate in, see page two.  Hi Fives netball is England Netball’s priority competition for year five and six pupils.  The introduction to the full game helps pupils to develop excellent netball skills, whilst experiencing playing a variety of positions.
Successful teams will progress through the following competition pathway.
Leeds North West/West SSP Final:  Thursday 10th May 18 at St Mary’s, Menston.

Leeds Hi 5 Netball Final Monday 11th June 18 at Leeds Beckett University
West Yorkshire School Games Monday 2nd July 18 at Leeds Beckett University
Schools can bring squads of 7 to 9 players.  Games will be 5 –aside.    

Players must rotate positions at half time and full time.  Please use the England Netball official rotation sheets and refer to the rules on the website.
Young leaders will be used to officiate games there may be occasions when teachers will be required to help.  
If you would like to take part in the Festival please complete the entry form attached. 
I would be grateful if you could return this form by Friday 23rd February.
Yours sincerely

Natalie Mallinson

Leeds North West School Sport Partnership

Email: n.mallinson@stmarysmenston.org 
Y5/6 Hi 5 Mixed Netball Competition
[image: image2.jpg]



Entry Form

School: …………………………………………………………………
Teacher in charge:……………………………………………………

Email:…………………………………………………………………….

Tel:……………………………………………………………………….

Please tick the heat you wish to enter:

	Date
	Venue
	Time
	Tick

	Monday 23rd April
	Prince Henry’s GS
	4:00 – 5:30pm
	

	Wednesday 25th  April
	Abbey Grange
	4:00– 5:30pm
	

	Tuesday 1st May
	St Mary’s
	4.00-5.30pm
	


Spaces will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.  Places will be confirmed once your entry has been received.

Please return by Friday 23rd February 18 to:
Natalie Mallinson
E-Mail: n.mallinson@stmarysmenston.org 
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